

Club Information

President: Vic Welland Vice President: David Groom Treasurer: Don Bourdon Secretary: John Limbrunner Safety Officer: Mike Kirby Field Marshall: Mike Kirby

Assistant Field Marshall: *Mike McGarvey* Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,

& Ron Miller Webmaster: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

Prez sez:

2012 will either be another great year for flying or the end of civilization as we know it. So to make sure we don't miss out on anything we might want to try to fly the great models we always wanted but never have. For me I am looking forward to finishing my Q40 and breaking the 200 mark at the rally. Lately I've also enjoyed flying the more gentle models of the glider family. Pretty extreme ends of the performance spectrum but both are enjoyably challenging. Building wise I'm well along with the Sig Riser or ODB event we will be holding jointly with the Wilkesboro guys. Both the Speed Rally and the Fun Soar are events that are important to our club but also ones that pilots outside of our club look forward to and enjoy. I think we are on to something.

Please bring evidence of you current projects to the next meeting! We all like seeing what each other are doing and learning how we are doing them.

Meeting Agenda

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda

January 17, 2011

Welcome Everyone

Approve Meeting Agenda

Approve New Member Applications

Reports

Treasurer Report

Membership Report

Safety Report

Field Report

Intro Pilot Report

Old Business

New Business

Announcements

Monthly Presentation -- TBD

Adjourn until February 21 at the library

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD

Next meeting will be Tuesday, February 21, 7:00 pm at the library.